

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

6 January 2023

**Dear Families** 

## French Interaction Study Trip - Thursday 23 March to Saturday 25 March 2023

Thank you for your first payment confirming a place on our trip to France. Please note that the balance payment is due in full by Thursday 12 January 2023.

Please note that all students on the trip will need a British passport valid for at least 3 months after the return date of Saturday 25 March (check the passport 'expiry date'), and that was issued less than 10 years before Thursday 23 March (check the passport 'date of issue'. Students will not be allowed to travel without this, so please check the dates and if necessary apply for a new passport as soon as possible.

If your child holds a passport from another country, it is your responsibility to check the requirements for entry on the relevant website.

I would be grateful if you would complete this form HERE by Thursday 12 January 2023.

If you have any questions please contact me on <a href="mailto:lstewart@sackvilleschool.org.uk">lstewart@sackvilleschool.org.uk</a>

Yours sincerely

Miss L Stewart

**Curriculum Leader of Modern Foreign Languages** 



















